
Dear Colleagues , dear Friends 

 

 

As a follow-up to my letter from last September, I wanted to update you about the 

13th International Workshop on Multiple Endocrine  Neoplasia  (IWMEN) to be held 

in Liège on September 5 to 8, 2012. The program has now been finalised and I am 

delighted to say that we have an erudite group of speakers, who will deal with many 

key aspects of the science and therapeutics of hereditary endocrine cancers and 

syndromes.  Furthermore this IWMEN meeting is multi-disciplinary and there is much 

to interest not only endocrinologists and oncologists, but also gastroenterologists, 

geneticists, endocrine surgeons and molecular biologists. The IWMEN web site is up 

and running and there you can read the program in detail, while also taking the chance 

to register early at a discounted cost.  Do keep an eye on the website for important 

updates and announcements, such as the opening of abstract submission.   Please 

don’t hesitate to forward this message to friends or collegues who 

may  be  interested or to establish a link with hospital, university or other 

informational websites that fall under your  responsibility.  

 

The IWMEN meeting website can be accessed at the following address: 

 

http://www.iwmen.org/event/Liege2012/ 

 

I look forward to welcoming you to Liège in September! 

 

Professor A. BECKERS 

Chairman of the Local Organizing Committee 

Chief, Department of Endocrinology 

CHU de Liège 
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BELGIQUE 
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